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It has been a pleasure working with SSI.  The work performed at the Fallon NAS Warrior Fitness Center exceeded our expectations.  Your staff worked closely with our design team and the Government's interior designer to solve our lobby flooring concerns.  On short notice, SSI provided multiple finished samples, shipped them to designers in Nevada and California, and helped to make a final product selection.  Although skeptical at first, the interior designer was pleased with the final product.  The staff at the Warrior Fitness Center is impressed with the quality of the finished product.  SSI met our construction schedule demands, installed a quality product, left the project with no punch list, and was professional in all regards.  We look forward to future projects with SSI.
 
Sincerely,
 
Straub Construction, Inc.
Matthew Ferguson, DBIA
Sr. Project Executive

